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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES  

                                         December 02, 2020 

  

  

  

  ATTENDANCE:  Selectman Brian Robischeau, Selectman Rick Surette, Selectman Rich Zacher, Marilou 

MacLean, Laurie Champy 

 

This meeting was available to the public through the provided ZOOM link and was called to order at 6:00pm. 

 

• New Business: Selectman Surette read aloud a Citizen’s Petition Warrant Article pertaining to changing the 

classification of Currie’s Way and Drew Farm Road from the current classification of Private Roads to Town 

Roads. The Article was submitted with 29 signatures and will be given to the Town Clerk to verify the 

signatures. The original was supplied to Laurie for adding the Article to the Warrant. 

 

A new Policy pertaining to the Public Comments portion of BOS meetings was presented.  

 

MOTION: Selectman Zacher motioned to accept the new Policy for comments at BOS meetings, dated 

12/02/2020, effective immediately. Selectman Robischeau seconded, all in favor, motion carries. 

 

The newly accepted Policy will be posted on the website and will also be visible under the glass on the table 

in the common meeting room. 

 

Joint Loss Management Committee presented a new Policy for BOS acceptance and signature, pertaining to 

a Drug Free Work Environment. 

 

MOTION: Selectman Zacher motioned to accept the new Drug Free Workplace Policy. Selectman Surette 

seconded, all in favor, motion carries. 

 

The Town Offices will be reopening to the public with limited capacity. There will be a sign placed on the 

door of the building and the website will be updated accordingly.  

 

      Meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm.  

  

      The next regular Selectmen’s meeting is scheduled for December 08, 2020, at 6:30pm, in the Town Office  

      Building. 
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      Respectfully submitted,   

 

 

      

 

       Laurie M. Champy  

       Administrative Assistant    


